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Sherry Sian
--From; Mike Beauregard [mbeau@internorth.com]
sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 11:33 AM
To: Sherry Sian
Cc: Robert Paterson
Subject: Re: NSMA comments on Cumulative Effects Assessment of Drybones and Wool Bay . m
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Ms Sherry Sian

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Tmpact Review Board
Oct 21, 2003

Dear Ms Sian

In addition to Robert Paterson's letter of Oct 17 regarding details of kimberlite "bulk"
sampling by Snowfield Development Corp, I would like to illustrate the relatively small
scale of such work. PEach trench would require the clearing of trees from an area the size
of a drill pad or 100 meters square followed by the excavation of a trench similar to that
of digging up a small drainage culvert in a roadway. Reclamation would consist of
backfilling each trench with the removed overburden topped by the removed crganic
material. Respectfully, Mike Beauregard Contract Geolegist, Yellowknife



